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5       LTC College Fair, 

9 – 11 a.m., Gym

7       Greg Randle Book 

Reading, 1-9 p.m.,  

Library

11     COLLEGE CLOSED for 

Veteran’s Day

18     IECC Board Meeting at   

WVC

19     Alumni Association 

meeting, 6 – 7 p.m., 

Cafeteria

20      LTC Foundation   

Concert “Home for 

Christmas”, Theater

27-28 THANKSGIVING  

COLLEGE CLOSED

LTC NETWORK

Network is a joint

project of Lincoln

Trail College &

Lincoln Trail College

Foundation

LTC Bookstore Moves!
During the summer of 2014 we

took on the massive task of relocating

and remodeling the LTC Bookstore.

We originally planned to update the old

bookstore and utilize the space to the

max.  Once we started packing the

Bookstore and making room for the

renovations, we realized we had a

monstrous task at hand.  After much

deliberation, we decided to move

everything out of the old bookstore

into the temporary location and make it

the permanent Bookstore.  

Not only did it save us money, the

bookstore gained valuable retail space.

The NEW Bookstore has expanded its

options.  We offer frozen entrees, Hot

Pockets, Banquet Dinners, Healthy

Choice, and Marie Callender’s meals.

We also carry ice cream bars, and

frozen Greek yogurt.  Fresh sandwich-

es and salads are an option as well.

The coffee bar is

always open for your

coffee break.  Come in

and enjoy our cafe style

tables and watch satellite

TV while you enjoy your

break or study time.  To

help with students study-

ing, our flavors of

Cappuccino this season

sound scrumptious!

S’mores, Cookies and

Cream, Hot Butter Rum,

and Pumpkin Spice, are

just a few of the flavors

for this season.  

We also stock gifts

for last minute giving.

Village Candles are the most popular

gifts during the holidays.  We carry

wax melts, car fresheners, and a variety

of candle sizes and scents.  One

favorite scent is Mulled Cider.  Other

gifts we carry include flameless can-

dles, teeny twinkle lights, and a variety

of seasonal décor items.  Christmas is

coming soon so be sure to visit to see

our full line of pencil trees fully deco-

rated and available for purchase.

If the weather continues to be as

beautiful as it has been, please take the

time to discover the Frisbee Golf

course that was recently added behind

the Sports Center.  If you don’t have

Frisbees for the game you can stop in

the bookstore and purchase a set of 3

Frisbee golf discs.  They can be pur-

chased as a set or individually.

The Coffee Bar in the NEW LTC Bookstore.    

Located in Williams Hall.



The world famous Vienna Boys Choir

will be performing in concert at Lincoln Trail

College in the Zwermann Arts Center at 7

p.m. on Wednesday, Oct. 29. 

The Vienna Boys Choir is composed of

100 choristers between the ages of ten and

fourteen, divided into four touring choirs.

The four choirs give around 300 concerts and

performances each year in front of almost

half a million people. They travel all over

Europe, and also travel to Asia, Australia and

the Americas. The choir’s repertoire includes

everything from medieval

to contemporary and exper-

imental music. 

This concert is made

possible with generous sup-

port from the City of

Robinson and the Lincoln

Trail College Foundation. 

Tickets for The Vienna

Boys Choir are $15 adults

and $10 students. For tick-

ets, please call the

Performing Arts Office at

(618) 544-8657 ext. 1433. 

For more information on LTC, visit

www.iecc.edu/ltc, www.facebook.com/lincol-

ntrailcollege and www.twitter.com/ltc_il.

LTC was recently named the top public two-

year college in Illinois for student success,

according to a list featured on CNN Money.

For more information on the music pro-

gram at LTC, call the Performing Arts Office

at 618-544-8657, ext. 1433.

VIENNA BOYS CHOIR TO PERFORM    

AT LINCOLN TRAIL COLLEGE

“LEND ME A TENOR” TICKETS GO ON SALE
Tickets for the Lincoln Trail College fall

production of “Lend Me a Tenor” are now on

sale to the general public. Tickets run $10 for

adults and $5 for students. Performances are at

7 p.m. Oct. 17, 18, 24 and 25 and 2 p.m. Oct.

19.

Ken Ludwig’s adult comedy, “Lend Me a

Tenor,” is the tale of world-renowned tenor Tito

Merelli who is hired to sing at the Cleveland

Grand Opera Company’s season opener. When

the star becomes unexpectedly incapacitated, it

is a frantic attempt to keep the night from being

an absolute disaster. Parental guidance is sug-

gested for mild adult themes. 

The cast features Brennan Seth Tracy as

Max, Rachel Carter as Maggie, Lonnie Devin

as Saunders, Sam Mikeworth as Tito Merelli,

Kathleen Moore as Maria, Tom Moore as the

Bellhop, Laurel Preston as Diana, and Mindy

Evans as Julia. The production is directed by

Barbara Shimer.  Larry Quick is the Technical

Director, and Cary Schiller is the Costume

Director. 

For more tickets or more information, stop

by the Performing Arts Office or call 618-544-

8657, ext. 1433. 



LTC 

Basketball 

Schedule

November 2014

3   Lindenwood Bellville

Women

11   IVY Tech -Women               

11   Lincoln College - Men

13   Danville - Men

15   Parkland -  Men 

20   MacMurray - Women

22   Lewis & Clark - Men    

Women’s games start at

5:30 p.m.

Men’s games start at 

7:30 p.m.

Come 

Support 

the 

Statesmen!

Athletics

LTC’s Award Winning Phi Theta Kappa Honor Society

Lincoln Trail College’s Faculty and Staff are very proud of the organization’s active cam-

pus involvement and success.  Members of the LTC Chapter of the Phi Theta Kappa honor socie-

ty have worked diligently on several projects and their hard work has been recognized.  

Beginning with the 2013 National Convention Alpha Iota Epsilon, LTC’s Chapter was awarded

the Distinguished College Project Award for having completed a project ranked in the top 30 in

the nation.  

That same year they also earned the Most Distinguished College Project for the State of

Illinois.  Along with the college project awards several Illinois Regional Awards were earned

including:  Kim Stevens, the Horizon Award for Advisors; Rex Gower, the Hall of Honor Officer

Award; Rose Jingyoo, the Hall of

Honor Member Award; and the Officer

Team received the Outstanding Officer

Team Award.  

In 2014 the Illinois Region,

LTC Chapter was recognized for the

following awards:  Kim Stevens was

awarded the Hall of Honor Advisor

Award, and the Outstanding Member

Award was given to Maggie Ruble.  A

couple of weeks ago, Kim Stevens

received recognition for her dedicated

years of service to the Chapter and

received her pin for Five Years of

Service.

The LTC Phi Theta Kappa Chapter has

had great success because of the dedi-

cation of its members and Advisors,

Lisa Maple and Kim Stevens.  We look forward to their future projects and positive commitment

to the students, community, and the college.  

BROWN BAG LUNCHEONS CONTINUE
Lincoln Trail College again invites the community to experience a new view of the trail during its

monthly Brown Bag Luncheons.  Our next luncheon will take place on November 21st.

LTC President Kathryn Harris will lead the luncheon, conducted at noon in the cafeteria. The topic

for discussion will be Spring Semester class offerings at the college. Members of the community are

invited to bring their lunch or purchase their lunch from the LTC cafeteria. Future luncheons will feature

a variety of speakers addressing various topics.

“Lincoln Trail College wants to be part of the community and we want our community to be part of

the Trail,” Harris said. “Join us as we discuss ways we can grow our community.”


